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Robert Espinosa, Fire Chief

City of Manhattan Beach Fire Department
400 15 th St.

Manhattan Beach Ca. 90266

Dear Chief Espinosa,

It has come to our attention that your department recently purchased two new ambulance vehicles and
that you have two back up vehicles that wiil now be surplus.

Santa Rosalia has been the sister city of Manhattan Beach since 1989 and through the years we have
participated in numerous activities and exchange programs that allow residents from each area to
explore and leam from each other's culture. Santa Rosalia is a small isolated town, we have a volunteer
fire department that lacks resources and depends heavily on good will donations from other agencies
such as your own. The two service vehicles would provide significant enhancement in emergency
response and would contribute to rescuing and saving countless lives.

As always, we greatly appreciate all the assistance that you, your department, and your City have
extended to us in the past. With your assistance we have been able to improve our response capabilities
and better equip our personnel. We look forward to the consideration of the City to donate these
vehicles to Santa Rosalia, your sister City.

Thank you once again for your gratitude and good will. We look forward to hearing from you in the near
future

Respectfully,
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